
Snacks 
KS1 children receive a free piece 
of fruit, for their morning break, 

each day.  
All children are welcome to bring 

their own healthy snack to 
school.  

Please note that crisps, biscuits, 
chocolate and sweets are not 

permitted at break time.  

 

Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: Sidney 

Water: Bethany 
Air: Roux 
Fire: Sam 
 

Mobile Phones – Year 5/6 
only 

We do not encourage mobile 
phones in school; however, 

we recognise that some 
children may be walking 

home unaccompanied.  If you 
require your child to bring a 

phone to school, a permission 
form must be completed by a 

parent from the office, to 
accept the terms of 

conditions of mobile phones 
on site. Pupils are expected to 
hand the phone to the office 
staff and collect it at the end 
of the school day. Any pupil 
found to have breached this 
will be disciplined following 

the behaviour policy/anti 
bullying policy.   

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk @broadietweets  

Class of the Week 

Earth 
 

Candlelight Stories 
Our annual Candlelight stories event will take place on 

Thursday 19th October.  
 Please see the poster below for more details.  
This is always a magical event, enjoyed by all.  

Get your tickets quickly! 
£4 per ticket for entry and includes a chippy butty. 

19th October  
6:30pm - 8pm 

Book and pay via ParentPay.  
 

 
 

Autumn 1 

 
This half term dates are: 

Monday 4th September to Friday 
20th October 2023 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT 
Year 6 Transfer to High School 

Applications for high school is open and will close on the 31st 

October. 

Phonics Workshop 

Mr Jowett is holding a phonics workshop for parents on  

10th October at 9am. 

This will show how we teach phonics at Broadbottom and what your child 

will be learning, and when.  

This is aimed at KS1 parents, but all are welcome. Please come to the school 

office once you have dropped your children off.  

Fire Class - Year 5/6 

Our visit to Jodrell Bank is due to take 

place on Wednesday 18th October. 

This is payable on ParentPay.  

Thank you 

 

We are still asking for volunteers to 

help with lexiling (levelling) our 

books.  If you can spare and 

afternoon or two to help us, please 

get in touch with Miss Hawkins.  

Please see the fliers below 

for a range of out of school 

activities which may 

interest you.  

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


